

United We All Win

2022 Annual Campaign



MUW General Campaign Chair Update

Follow us on our social media!







Dear Friends of MUW,

Most people think that MUW only holds workplace campaigns in the fall. But a handful of Pacesetter companies agree to run their campaigns earlier in the year, giving us a leg up on our goal when we officially kick off our campaign in September. New Hampshire Ball Bearing, Inc. (NHBB) is one of those Pacesetter companies.



New Hampshire Ball Bearings, Inc.

MinebeaMitsumi Group



NHBB was founded in Peterborough in 1946 and is a leading manufacturer of precision bearing products for the global aerospace, defense, high technology, and medical device markets. Molly Webster, Manager of Human Resources, answered a few of our questions about why MUW is important to NHBB and why they decided to run a Pacesetter campaign this year:

Can you tell us why you decided to do a Pacesetter campaign this year?

We elected to run the campaign in the new year in order to ensure it had maximum visibility and engagement and wasn't lost in the noise of the holiday season. It's also financially a great time to run a campaign for employees looking to donate before the tax window closes, and after the holiday expenses have passed.

Why is involvement with philanthropy in the community so important to NHBB?

"Philanthropy and community engagement have been core values at NHBB since we were founded and remain so important for all our

LEARN MORE ABOUT MUW'S PACESETTERS AND THE DIFFERENCE THEY MAKE <u>HERE</u>!

Monadnock United Way

PACESETTER

DEDICATED · IMPACTFUL · INSPIRING

Support MUW with a donation now! Text MUW to 41444, mail to 23 Center Street, Keene, NH 03431, or click below.

Donate now!



You are now able to look up past issues of this newsletter!

Click <u>here</u> to see prior issues.

PLEASE NOTE:With the importance of social

employees who live, work, and engage in the recreational programs within our communities. Supporting these initiatives is a natural investment in our own employees' well-being and quality of life."

Why do you think supporting MUW is important? Is there a specific focus area that you feel is important?

For us, financial stability, education, and childhood support programs are all important. Most employees experience hardships and need a helping hand at some point in their career, and while we have a robust benefits and wellness program here at NHBB, life can sometimes throw obstacles that go beyond our means. MUW is able to provide an additional helping hand at these times. We are proud sponsors of their programs and the ways they impact members of our community, working towards a future where everyone has their basic needs met and can have a shot to create a great life here in the Monadnock Region.

Thank you, Molly, and all the employees at NHBB! We are happy to count you as one of our Pacesetter companies who set the tone of excitement for our campaign!

Sincerely, Chris Coates, Andrew Connell, Louise Danforth United We All Win General Campaign Co-Chairs distancing, we are limiting the number of hours that our staff come into the office to process gifts received via US Mail. We are asking donors to use our safe, secure donation portal whenever possible. However, we gratefully accept checks from anyone who prefers to donate in that manner and we will ensure that they are processed in a timely manner.

Thank you to our Sponsors!













MUW is proud of our outstanding charity ratings!



